
 

 

 

 

December 13, 2021 

Board Memo 097-2021: NAPS Salary Range Decision 

Executive Board, 

The Postal Service proposed to modify the 2.0% as required by the August 2021 Pay Decision, 

and apply a 2.2% increase to the salary range maximums of each grade in the EAS schedules and 

apply a dollar amount increase of each maximum to the respective salary range minimum. 

The effective date of modifications to the salary ranges will occur on January 1, 2022 

immediately prior to applying any Pay-for-Performance salary related adjustments. 

Thank you and be safe. 
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